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1 

344 – Hwy 99W Pedestrian Overcrossing 
Professional Engineering Services RFP 

 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2021       BID ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
Addition/Change to the Contract Documents 
The work provided for in this addendum shall become a part of the drawings and 
specifications for this project. 
 

1. Would the City consider extending the deadline for submittal of proposals? 

Response:  The City’s desire is for high level proposal submittals for this project and is willing 
to extend the submittal deadline.  Therefore the revised submittal date is now Friday, June 
25th, 2021.  This is an extension of 7 days on the current submittal date. 

 
This ADDENDUM shall be signed and attached to the Bidder’s Proposal and shall 
subsequently become part of the Contract Documents.   
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